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BEACON EXECUTES ORE PURCHASE AGREEMENT

Beacon Minerals Limited (Beacon or the Company) is pleased to announce that it has entered into an agreement
with Northern Star Resources Limited (ASX:NST) (Northern Star) to purchase Beacon’s high grade refractory ore
under an ore purchase agreement.

Beacon and Northern Star have worked closely to finalise the metallurgical programme associated with the Ore
Purchase Letter of Intent (“Lol”), for further details in relation to the Lol please see Beacon’s ASX release dated
4 February 2016 Beacon Executes Letter of Intent.

A total of 12,199 tonnes of gold ore will be sold to Northern Star at $611.87 per tonne, nett of all costs.

Managing Director Graham McGarry commented:
“The completion of the ore purchase agreement further highlights the success at Halleys East and the continued
efforts of the Directors to deliver a positive result to the Company’s shareholders.

“Beacon would like to acknowledge the collaborative approach taken by both parties to achieve this mutually
beneficial transaction.

“Rehabilitation at Halleys East is completed and will be managed annually in accordance with the Mine Closure
Plan.”

Should shareholders have any questions please feel free to contact Executive Chairman Geoff Greenhill or
Managing Director Graham McGarry.
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